
********************************** Last Week’s Stats ************************************
Attendance       Offering

First service – 117 General Offering              $  4,767.00
Second service - 56 Building Fund      $    2,145.00

Total                                    $    6,912.00
********************************** Volunteer Schedule **********************************
Greeters: Today Marvin & Rachel Reinford (1st service)

Arlin & Donna Benner (2nd service)
Next Week John & Sue Rice (1st service)

Rose & Whitney Longacre (2nd service)
Nursery: Today Corinne Guntz & Dianne Wise (1st service)

Lisa Effrig & Rachel Kiefer (during S.S.)
Shirley Kiefer & Mary Moyer (2nd service)

Next Week Barb Hess & Karen Kratz (1st service)
Tara Gilmore & Bev Ehst (during S.S.)
Donna Benner & Dee Dee Good (2nd service)

Ushers: November Kevin Bannon (1st service)
Greg Ingram (2nd service)

Closing church building in Nov:    Jim & Ruth Delp

******************** Sunday School Class Locations and Topics *******************
Upstairs hallway: First classroom – Jr. High Girls

             Second classroom – Kindergarten through 2nd Grade
             Third classroom – 3rd through 5th Grade
            Fourth classroom – Jr. High Boys
            Fifth classroom – High School

Main floor hallway:  Last room on left – Preschool
                     Second last room on left – Nursery facilities

In gymnasium:  Library – Men’s Class – “The Inescapable God” (Exodus & Psalms)

 Second classroom – Hosea - led by Alan Kratz
 Third classroom – Post High – Study on the book of Romans
 Fourth classroom – Prayer Room for anyone with prayer needs

  Far corner of gym – “That the World May Know” DVD series
Sanctuary:   “The Power of a Whisper” led by Rich Longacre & Darryl Wallace
************************************* Prayer Requests ***********************************
Pray for Pastor John, the Elder Team, Ministry Directors, Betty Drescher, Cheryl Ingram,
and that God would speak to the hearts of those who will be our next Elders.
________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________

Finland Mennonite Church
Looking up, Moving forward, Reaching out

www.finlandmennonitechurch.org
Pastor John Ehst

Pastor’s email: pastorjohnehst@comcast.net
Pastor John’s office hours:   Tues. 9-4, Wed. 12-4pm, Thurs. & Fri. 9-4

Church office - 215-679-8980
Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net

Elders – Alan Kratz 215-679-3311, Stacey Kolb 215-541-0392,
Greg Ingram 215-529-9852, Les Guntz 215-679-6425

Visitation & Care Team - Marvin & Rachel Reinford 215-679-8598
Mary Carlson 215-538-5422
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The family that prays together, stays together.
Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10–8:20 am

First Service 8:30 am – Second Service 11:00 am
Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am

Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am

Nursery care is provided during all morning services for children 3 years and under.

FIRST SERVICE

Worship in Song - If you need to sit down during the singing, please feel free to do so.
Offering          Sarah Umbenhauer, Brie Fantasia, Aileen - Offertory
            (Please pass the attendance pads located under the seat by the center aisle.)
Scripture Reading (brown pew Bible p. 832, blue pew Bible p.1829)      Philippians 3:12-21
Message - “God’s Great Invitation”                     Pastor John
Children dismissed for Kids’ Kinection
Sharing Time       Stacey Kolb – Elder in charge
Pastoral Prayer
Closing Blessing

SECOND SERVICE

Worship in Song - If you need to sit down during the singing, please feel free to do so.
Offering         Sarah Umbenhauer, Brie Fantasia, Aileen - Offertory
            (Please pass the attendance pads located under the seat by the center aisle.)
Sharing Time       Stacey Kolb – Elder in charge
Pastoral Prayer
Scripture Reading (brown pew Bible p. 832, blue pew Bible p.1829)     Philippians 3:12-21
Message - “God’s Great Invitation”                       Pastor John
Closing Blessing

To Our Guests:

We welcome you to our
fellowship.  We would like to
get to know you better.
Please tell us about yourself
by filling out the form below
and placing it in the offering
basket.

Name: ___________________

Address: _________________

_________________________

Phone: ________________

E-mail: ___________________

[]   I am attending for the
               first time.

[]  I would like information
          about your church.

[]  I would like a call from
    the Pastor.

How can we minister to you?

_________________________
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________



This Week at Finland
Today, 12 noon to 6:00 pm – Youth group to Ozzy’s
Today, 6:00 pm – WALTER will meet at Keegan’s
Today, 6:30 pm – Marv Reinford’s small group
Tuesday, 9:30-11:00 am – Women’s Bible Study will be held at Lynn Swartley’s
Tuesday, 7:15 pm – Martha’s Worship Team practice
Wednesday, 6:30-8:00 am – Drive-thru coffee at the old church
Wednesday, 9:30-11:00 am – Mom’s Group
Wednesday, 7:15 pm – Youth Bible Study
Wednesday, 7:15 pm – Post High IGNITE at Wint’s
Wednesday, 7:30 pm – Book Club discusses “Forgiving Dead Man Walking”
Thursday, 7:00-8:30 pm – Women’s Bible Study “Loving Well”
Thursday, 7:00 pm – Men’s Bible Study “Quiet Strength” at the upper campus
Thursday, 7:30 pm – WSPC meeting at upper campus
Saturday, 10:00 am to 1:00 pm – Jr. High baking at the church
Saturday, 6:00-9:00 pm – Line dancing in the gym.  Come for some exercise
and/or fellowship.  Snacks and drinks will be provided.  There are extra fliers under
the mailboxes if you have friends you haven’t invited yet!  All ages and skill levels
are welcome.  Any questions, see Mary Carlson.

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *

Next Sunday, Nov. 21, 4:00 pm, Prayer & Praise Service.  Fellowship meal at
6:00 pm. God deserves our highest praise for all the blessings He’s given us.  If
your last name begins with A-M, bring a salad or vegetable.  N-Z, bring a dessert.

Remember, if you would like to do a special Christmas song as an offertory during
December, please see Karen Kratz as soon as possible.  It will fill up quickly.

Jana Scheetz shared an interesting talk about her role as a mother a few months
ago. At our request, she has graciously given us permission to provide copies to
anyone who is interested.  They are available in the plastic rack on the bulletin
table at the rear of the sanctuary.  Take one to share with a friend, too.

Zion Church, 149 Cherry Lane, Souderton, invites you to a free movie “The Polar
Express” this Friday, Nov. 19, 7:00 pm in the fellowship hall.  See bulletin board.
Shaping Families – How often does your family find time to sit down together for
a meal?  Author Melodie Davis will share about her new book “Whatever
Happened to Dinner? Recipes and Reflections for Family Mealtime” this
Saturday, November 20, on WBYN, 1160 AM at 10 am or WBYN, 107.5 FM at
8:30 pm.
“Our Daily Bread” devotionals for Dec, Jan & Feb are available under the
mailboxes.  Please feel free to pick one up for your personal use.
Living Branches (Souderton Homes and Dock Meadows) has a number of jobs
available.  See bulletin board for listing on both sides of the flyer.


